
DATE:  March 16, 2021

TOPIC:  Drinking Fountains/Bottle Fillers

PREPARED BY:  Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
☐ Action

☒ Discussion
☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
There is a defunct drinking fountain in the CCDC wing of Todd Hall. For years, it has been 

covered by corkboard with posters on top. The Director of CCDC would appreciate a bottle 

filler drinking fountain in its place. There are other defunct drinking fountains in the 

elementary schools, as well as older functional fountains without the bottle filler option 

which have been locked during the pandemic. Locations and the conditions of all 

elementary drinking fountain/water bottle fillers are attached. Lincoln Hall has the following 

bottle filler fountains; 4 on the first floor, 7 on the second floor and 4 on the third floor. One 

additional drinking fountain by the Art Room on the first floor is the only one without a bottle 

filler. Since students will not occupy Todd Hall or Rutledge Hall this coming summer, an 

opportunity for any potential drinking fountain work is available.

Fiscal Impact:
Unknown

Recommendation:
This summary is for informational purposes. The Administration requests direction from the 

Facilities Committee relative to a schedule for any potential future water fountain/bottle filler 

projects.

Executive Summary
Facilities Committee Meeting
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Defunct Drinking Fountain in CCDC wing photographed from wider angles


